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Public Notice
Parking Lot Repair – Public Comments Invited

February 1, 2021 – PSPC must determine whether the proposed Parking Lot Repair, located in Ottawa, Ontario is likely to cause significant adverse environmental effects.
To help inform this determination, PSPC is inviting comments from the public respecting that determination. All comments received will be considered public and may be posted online. For more information, individuals should consult the Privacy Notice on the Registry website: 
https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/protection 

Written comments must be submitted by March 3, 2021 to the contact below. Please include the project title and reference number. 

Environmental Analyst
Public Services and Procurement Canada
TPSGC.RCNLVEEListedeControle-NCRECMPChecklist.PWGSC@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca


The Proposed Project

[bookmark: _GoBack]This project involves the replacement of asphalt in a parking lot at 350 King Edward which measures approximately 3600 square metres. The activities will include removing existing asphalt and excavating the base for new granular. The parking lot will then be repaired and repaved, including a replacement of the front and back entrance accessibility ramps. There will be a scan for all utilities in the project area (gas, electrical, etc.).
